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2019 Registration Information 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 
 It’s hard to believe that it is already time to register for Summer Camp and our 

2019-2020 school year.  We would like to take a few moments to explain our programs 
and what they have to offer your child. 
 Our Summer Camp Program runs from June 17th through August 9th.  This is an 

exciting way for your child to enjoy the summer.  Our program is designed to stimulate 
your child’s interest in many fun and exciting ways.  We will offer water days, cooking 

projects, creative drama, arts & crafts and special weekly visitors.  We will also have fun 
during the summer with “Marvelous Mondays,” “Wacky Wednesdays” and “Fun Fridays.” 
“Marvelous Mondays” will be a day of Show-N-Tell (theme related), “Wacky Wednesdays” 

will be a day designed to wear something wild and wacky.  “Fun Fridays” will be enjoyed 
by serving a special snack such as snow-cones, popcorn, etc. and we will also have a 
special Friday surprise for your child too!   

   Our Summer Camp theme this year will be “STEAM” INTO SUMMER.  If you are 
interested and would like to register, please fill out the attached Summer registration form 

and return with the activity fee of $30.00 per child.  This is a yearly fee and ALL children 
will need to re-register if they plan on attending.  Please be reminded that once you have 
registered, you will not be able to switch days.  If you would like to add days please see 

the office and we will do our best to accommodate any needs you might have.  Summer 
Camp Registration will be open to the public February 15th, so please don’t delay.  

 Our Fall registration for the 2019-2020 school year is also now open.  We are very 
excited about the new school year and hope you are too!  The school year will begin on 
August 19th.  Our Pre-school program is designed to teach, love, and care for all children 

challenging them to be their best.  We will have many exciting and new things for them to 
learn on a daily basis and are excited about their potential.  If you are interested and 
would like to register please fill out the 2019-2020 Fall registration form and return with 

the registration fee of $85.00 per child or $130.00 per family.  SPECIAL NOTE:  IF YOU 
REGISTER YOUR CHILD FOR FALL BEFORE FEBRUARY 15TH ONLY 1/2 

REGISTRATION WILL BE DUE.  If paying by check PLEASE pay separately.  Again, this is 
a yearly fee and ALL children will need to re-register if they plan on attending.  We will be 
filling up quickly and registration will be open to the public February 15th. 

 
 If you have any questions or concerns please stop by or call the office. 
              

      Thank You, 
  

         Ms. Tricia 
          
 


